


Sustainable HFC Meeting Minutes 
January 22nd, 2021 12-1pm

Members in Attendance:  Mary Lane, Zac Polzin, Janice Gilliland, Michele Featherston, Susan McGraw, Liz Hall-Knight, Jeremy Tabor, Maris Polanco, Linda Brandt, Hala Al-Siyaghy
12/18 Minutes Approval
Motion- Linda, Second- Maris; approved
Addendum 6.4- Elections
There may be times where no one chooses to run for office.  To ensure all officer roles are filled, volunteers will be requested to serve in these roles at a general membership meeting.  These terms would be for as long as the volunteers wish to cover, not to exceed the time of the next election. 
Motion- Linda, Second-Zac; approved
Roles
Chair: Zac Polzin (through 4/30)
Project Coordinator: Maris Polanco
Secretary: Liz Hall-Knight
Parliamentarian: Jeremy Tabor
Xeriscaping on Campus
Reuben Brukley contact Zac about xeriscaping on campus, which is the practice of designing landscapes to reduce or eliminate the need for irrigation. This means the landscape needs little to no water beyond what the natural landscape provides. Janice met with Reuben 1/22 and there are opportunities with college partners such as MSU and there is an opportunity for possible co-curriculum with Hassan Nameghi in pre-engineering.
Other Ideas
Mary Lane suggested contacting the IEMP organizers regarding electric charging stations on campus, carpool parking, and roof gardens. 
We have a new IEMP project manager moving from Florida. Our committee can make recommendations.
Zac to send info to Mary regarding bird strike decals.
Rhonda DeLong will publicize IEMP as benchmarks are met.
We can forward ideas for student-centered projects like tree inventory to Janice. Linda Brandt could enlist honors students.
Fred Steiner says HFC uses low-eco toilet paper. 
Janice can use grant money for guest speakers.
Still hoping to do a tree planting in April- socially distanced.
Can we get a map of faucets from Reuben?
Next meeting- 2/26/21 from 1-2pm.



